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 Minutes of an Extraordinary Parish Council Meeting held at 7.00 pm  
  at the Community Centre, Kent Road, Brookenby on 11th April 2025 

Present: Cllr R. Purdy, Cllr S Coulam, Cllr B Preece, Cllr S. Turnbull, Cllr N 
Tracey, Cllr S. Sumnall,  

In Attendance:  Chris Bowles (Clerk),   

Members of public present: 0 

 

Ref 3074(a) To receive apologies for absence  

Nil 

Ref 3074(b) To receive declarations of interest under the Localism Act 2011- 
being any pecuniary or non-pecuniary interest in agenda items not  previously 
on members’ Register of Interests  

None 

Ref 3074(c) To further discuss the progression of arrangements for the 
new children’s play park. Specifically to consider what additional 
equipment is available if the Parish Council’s playpark reserve funds are 
used, and resolve on any action to be taken. 

Cllr Sumnall updated the meeting on the progress that had been made towards the 
new Playpark. She explained that there was the opportunity to reinstate a roundabout 
and a “trim trail” to the project if the Council would agree to the use of some of the 
funds in the Council’s “Playpark Reserve”.  

10 different options, at varying costs, were given to Councillors should they wish to 
reinstate the roundabout and trim trail.  

Cllr Coulam proposed that “Option 4” be adopted. This would obtain additional 
equipment to a value of £19,425 for expenditure from the Parish Council’s playpark 
reserve funds of approximately £3,200. Seconded by Cllr Turnbull. All in favour. 

 

A proposal from Cllr Preece that the new hedge to the south of the play area should 
be dispensed with was not seconded, and so failed.  

 

The meeting closed at 1920hrs  
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